Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

June 28, 2018
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on June 28, 2018 at Eden Town Office at 6PM.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, George Sheldrick, Attorney James Barlow, Roy Morin Jr., Candy Vear and Tracey Morin.
Ricky opened the meeting at 6:08PM.  Introductions were made of those present.

Ricky made the motion to go into executive session to deal with ongoing legal issues and invite Attorney James Barlow and Roy Morin, Jr.  Approved.

Executive session began at 6:10PM and ended at 6:20PM.  

George made the motion to allow Roy Morin, Jr. until July 16, 2018 at 4PM to pay in full by check to the Eden Delinquent Tax Collector, taxes due for 2013/2014 in the amount of $5,092.10, and that if this payment is made as specified, the Town will issue a quit claim deed back to Roy Morin, Jr.  Adam seconded the motion.  Approved.
Tracey asked the Selectboard to sign a corrected TA65 & TA60 for the emergency grant reimbursement.  An error was discovered on use of town equipment:  work on Marjorie Drive and Backshore Drive could not be included as they are considered “private roads” by the State.  George made the motion to sign the corrected forms.  Approved and signed.  Tracey scanned and forwarded the forms to AOT’s Jim Cota at that time.
Ricky made the motion to adjourn at 6:30PM.  George seconded the motion.  Approved.  
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Town Administrative Assistant
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